NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

FOR FY2004 BUDGET

The Executive Office of Environmental Affairs has scheduled a public hearing on the FY 2004 budget.  The hearing has been scheduled for Wednesday, September 25, 2002 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. in the Atrium located on the first floor of 251 Causeway Street, Boston.  Any inquiries regarding the hearing may be made by calling 617-626-1000.

